BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
August 19, 2019

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Teree Nesvold to the group.

October Hearing Dates

Due to family and professional commitments, Judge Nail's
available hearing dates from September 30, 2019, through
October 30, 2019, will be extremely limited. Please keep this in
mind and plan accordingly, especially regarding time-sensitive
motions for authority to use cash collateral, motions to obtain
credit, and motions for relief from the automatic stay and/or to
compel abandonment.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

